HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES

The November 2022 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Bill Meyer at 7:30 p.m. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the October 2022 meeting and they were approved. Dean Josten gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have \$75.00 in petty cash, \$2,614.12 in checking, \$43.33 tournament fees owed, and \$39.00 prepaid tournament fees.

Bill Meyer read a letter from Linda Wendel thanking the club for their support.

Bill handed out medals for the Stockton tournament held in October.

```
3<sup>rd</sup> Place – Dean Josten
2<sup>nd</sup> Place – Kenny Rowe
1<sup>st</sup> Place – Trent Reimer
Big Bass – Trent Reimer – 18 1/4"
```

Bill Meyer announced that the Annual Banquet is tentatively scheduled for February 4, 2023 at Farmer Browns. Cocktails at 6:00 and dinner at 7:00.

Bill handed out copies of the updated roster.

Les Steffen handed out copies of the tournament schedule for 2023.

Elections were held for Tournament Director and club officers for 2023. After the appropriate motions were made and a vote was taken, the following is the results of the elections.

```
Tournament Director – Trent Reimer
Treasurer – Dean Josten
Secretary – Tim Gleason
President – Kenny Rowe
```

The meeting adjourned at 8:00.